
July, 2012
Happy Scrappers

Ladies, I cant tell you how many people came up to me to thank 
the HAPPY SCRAPPERS for sharing our quilts with the guild. Carol 
you did a wonderful job. Thank you to the ladies holding the quilts, and 
thank you to the HAPPY Scrappers for showing up at the meeting to 
show your support. It was a HUGE SUCCESS. 

This months meeting is hosted by Dawn, Winnie, and Lydia.  Aug 
11 at 9.30.  At the Groves Library.  5600 W. Washington St. Groves, 
Texas.  This will be a pot luck lunch, bring a dish to share with all.  You 
may bring machine for a sew day if you wish.  We need to be out by 
2:30.  

1.  Due this month, Carol Taylors strata exchange. 
HOW YOU LIKE THIS NEWSLETTER? Short and sweet. 

Hostesses:
Sept. Ruby, Sue, and Laura
Oct. Mickey and Joyce Saia
Nov. Tammy, Gloria and Laurell
Dec. PJ Broussard

See yall at the meeting.
Scrappily Yours

PJ Brossard
409-988- 1259 (cell)
409-883-4162 (home


